
 

NOTICE 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref: 1117/99 
 
 
DAMPIER TO BUNBURY NATURAL GAS PIPELINE (LICENCE NUMBER 
WA: PL40) – ACCESS ARRANGEMENT 
 
 
This is to advise that three submissions have been lodged with me in response to my 
call for public submissions on the Access Arrangement for the Dampier to Bunbury 
Natural Gas Pipeline (DBNGP) which make reference to the recent sale of this 
pipeline.  As one or more parties consider the material contained in these submissions 
as confidential and the subject of a confidentiality deed, these submissions have not 
been issued as public documents by my office. 
 
The confidentiality status of these documents remains unclear and I am in the process 
of obtaining independent legal advice to assist me in assessing this matter. 
 
Currently, the issues raised in these confidential submissions are being taken into 
consideration in preparing the Draft Decision for the DBNGP Access Arrangement. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
KEN MICHAEL 
GAS ACCESS REGULATOR 
 
23 February 2000 
 
 


